Port Alexander Board Report November 2024

Wrapping up our Alaska Tides to Tongass Science and Art
Academy (ATTSAA) was a success this year! Students
seemed to genuinely enjoy the experience and
commented that they were happy with their learning and
fully enjoyed their hands-on experiential learning with our
local knowledge since many of our guest teachers had to
cancel. The students enjoyed participating in Whalefest
where they were able to have success in the National
Ocean Bowl competition, enjoyed listening to all 9
scientific presentations while earning a dual credit, loved
snorkeling with Sitka Sound Science Center instructors,

and so much more. Students
departed Sitka on November 5th,
and successfully arrived at their
home destinations. A reflection
survey will be sent out to students
so we can build on our program for

another year!

Looking to the future, we will need to start forward planning for next year’'s ATTSAA. We just have
a few students in town now so we will really focus on quality education for them. We also are
talking about helping some, or all of the students in Port Armstrong with their math lessons
virtually.
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Thank you for all your support with our ATTSAA program for the 4th year in a row!
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